
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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December 2023

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
WEDNESDAY 6TH DEC - FARMERS CAROL SERVICE

2-3PM
THURSDAY 7TH DEC - LAMBS & DUCKLINGS CAROL SERVICE

2-3PM 
THURSDAY 7TH DEC - CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
SATURDAY 9TH DEC- CHRISTMAS MARKET DAY 

FRIDAY 15TH DEC – TERM TIME CHILDREN FINISH NURSERY
RETURN ON WEDNESDAY 3RD JAN 2024 

The weather is getting colder, but the Farmer’s smile continues to 
shine brighter. We have been and learning about why we have 
different seasons and have had discussions about the type of clothing 
that is suitable for each season. We have looked at why the seasons 
and the impact it has on the environment and the children, such as 
needing coats in the cold, so we don’t become ill, or to drink a lot more 
water in the warmer weather. 

At the start of November, we celebrated Bonfire night, exploring a 
range of colours. In the Lamb’s room we made firework painting to 
share with our families. The Farmers and Ducklings learnt about fire 
safety and the importance of making sure they always stay next to the 
parents. 

We held our own bake off where each room had to make some 
yummy treats to sell for our parents at the door to raise money for 
RSPCA. The Farmers baked lots of delicious treats such as cupcakes, 
biscuits, and shortbreads, this provided the all the rooms with the 
opportunity to strengthen their fine motor skills, go through the different 
steps and develop baking skills. The Farmers were encouraged to join 
in with some counting, weighing and following recipes.

We had a comfy pyjama day for national sleep-in day and a stay and 
play Halloween dance party where all our amazing parents were 
invited to join in.

We also celebrated Diwali and Remembrance Day, all the children 
took part in lots of creative and fun activities based on these two 
memorable events. We also had discussion with the children on why 
these events are important. 

WHAT IS NEXT… 
As we enter the joyful month of December, we have lots of fun filled 
activities planned for the children. The Farmers will start to practice for 
their carol night. The children will help decorate different Christmas 
decorations which we will display across the nursery. The Farmers 
room will be focusing on their personal, social, and emotional 
development linking to their gratitude emotion. 

We will be hosting our annual Christmas market on 9th December 
from 10-12pm on site. All parents are invited and please bring along 
your family, we have presents to be won and lots of fun activities for 
the children to join in. All money raised will be donated to RSPCA. 


